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Rheumatology Board Review Karen Law 2014-01-06 The field
encompassed by rheumatology has evolved rapidly over the
last decade to include multiple immune-modulating and
biologic medications, new classification criteria,
significant updates on bone metabolism, and completely
new paradigms of treatment based on groundbreaking
studies published within the last 5 years. Although much
has been adopted as standard of care based on new data,
most textbooks do not reflect these practice changes.
Rheumatology Board Review highlights the latest advances
in the field and new standards of care, including
references to current citations in the medical
literature. It provides international standards and
guidelines and is designed to convey a maximum amount of
information quickly and efficiently, with many helpful
schematics, radiographs, and tables. Rheumatology Board
Review offers chapter coverage of: • Non-inflammatory
joint and soft tissue disorders • Selected topics in
rheumatoid arthritis • Selected topics in systemic lupus
erythematosus • Antiphospholipid antibody syndrome •
IgG4-related disease • Myopathies • Selected topics in
pediatric rheumatology • HIV and rheumatic diseases •
Miscellaneous arthropathies • Osteoporosis • Review of
musculoskeletal radiology • Study design, measurement,
and basic statistical analysis • Update on vasculitis
Rheumatology Board Review is a must-have reference for
rheumatology fellows and professionals seeking a concise
yet thorough review of state-of-the-art rheumatology.
Neurocritical Care Board Review Asma Zakaria, MD
2013-07-19 Neurocritical Care Board Review: Questions
and Answers provides clinicians with a thorough review
of the complex subspecialty of Neurocritical Care, using
a question-and-answer (Q&A) format. The Q&A format is
easily readable, high yield, and serves as good practice
for test takers or anyone looking to improve or
reinforce essential knowledge. The book covers the key
topics pertinent to (and found on) neurocritical care
boards, and is organized according to the exam core
curriculum outline.. A total of 649 questions address
both neuroscience critical care (general neurology,
neurotrauma, neurovascular and neurosurgical problems)
and general critical care topics (systems trauma,
cardiovascular, infectious disease, pulmonary and renal
issues, and hemodynamic monitoring). Detailed
explanations follow in the answer section of each
chapter, along with references for further study. Where
relevant, neuroimaging, EEG and monitoring waveforms,
and other images are included in case questions to allow
candidates to familiarize themselves with these tools
that form a significant part of the exam. Features of
Neurocritical Care Board Review include: Comprehensive,
high-yield review that covers all areas tested on the
neurocritical care certifying exam Applicability to a
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wide range of physicians in multiple specialties
reviewing for boards or looking to test skills and
clinical acumen in this challenging area Question and
answer format with detailed explanations and references
to facilitate recall of must-know information and help
identify knowledge gaps for further attention Material
aggregated from multiple specialties into a singular
resource for exam study
Parentology Dalton Conley 2014-03-18 An award-winning
scientist offers his unorthodox approach to
childrearing: “Parentology is brilliant, jaw-droppingly
funny, and full of wisdom…bound to change your thinking
about parenting and its conventions” (Amy Chua, author
of Battle Hymn of the Tiger Mother). If you’re like many
parents, you might ask family and friends for advice
when faced with important choices about how to raise
your kids. You might turn to parenting books or simply
rely on timeworn religious or cultural traditions. But
when Dalton Conley, a dual-doctorate scientist and fullblown nerd, needed childrearing advice, he turned to
scientific research to make the big decisions. In
Parentology, Conley hilariously reports the results of
those experiments, from bribing his kids to do math
(since studies show conditional cash transfers improved
educational and health outcomes for kids) to teaching
them impulse control by giving them weird names (because
evidence shows kids with unique names learn not to react
when their peers tease them) to getting a vasectomy
(because fewer kids in a family mean smarter kids).
Conley encourages parents to draw on the latest data to
rear children, if only because that level of engagement
with kids will produce solid and happy ones. Ultimately
these experiments are very loving, and the outcomes are
redemptive—even when Conley’s sassy kids show him the
limits of his profession. Parentology teaches you
everything you need to know about the latest literature
on parenting—with lessons that go down easy. You’ll be
laughing and learning at the same time.
Gastroenterology Board Exam Study System
Gastroenterology Exam Secrets Test Prep 2014-03-31
Rheumatology Secrets E-Book Sterling West 2019-10-13 For
more than 30 years, the highly regarded Secrets Series®
has provided students and practitioners in all areas of
health care with concise, focused, and engaging
resources for quick reference and exam review.
Rheumatology Secrets, 4th Edition, features the Secrets’
popular question-and-answer format that also includes
lists, tables, pearls, memory aids, and an easy-to-read
style – making inquiry, reference, and review quick,
easy, and enjoyable. The proven Secrets Series® format
gives you the most return for your time – succinct, easy
to read, engaging, and highly effective. Fully revised
and updated throughout, including protocols and
guidelines that are continuously evolving and that
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increasingly dictate best practices. Practical coverage
of basic immunology and pathophysiology, important
disease manifestations, and clinical management issues
related to common and uncommon rheumatic disorders. Top
100 Secrets and Key Points boxes provide a fast overview
of the secrets you must know for success in practice and
on exams. Features bulleted lists, mnemonics, practical
tips from leaders in the field – all providing a concise
overview of important board-relevant content. Keeps you
up to date with new techniques and technologies, as well
as changing treatment options and drug information.
Portable size makes it easy to carry with you for quick
reference or review anywhere, anytime.
Oral Board Review for Oral and Maxillofacial Surgery
Robert Reti 2020-12-05 The oral board exam for the
American Board of Oral and Maxillofacial Surgery (ABOMS)
can be intimidating to many surgeons due to the broad
range of information one must know for the exam.
However, while the examination guidelines provide a
general outline of topics that may be covered, there is
no true direction on how to prepare for it.
Traditionally, candidates do so by using what are
considered “underground” databanks, previous test
questions, and power point presentations that run the
gamut of commonly covered material. Until now, there
have been no current comprehensive oral board review
books available for the Oral and Maxillofacial Surgery
boards. Oral Board Review for Oral and Maxillofacial
Surgery fills that gap as the go-to resource for those
attempting to successfully challenge the oral boards and
for residents to polish up on their training. Edited and
authored by top physicians in the field, this book is
concise and easy to read, yet thorough with high yield
information. An outline of the pertinent material is
reviewed, and a patient work up is presented. Important
questions to ask, signs to look for, and labs/images to
order are included. It also includes tables and keywords
that are typically mentioned on the exam and also offers
explanations to some key points. Next are cases, which
are presented in a question and answer format. As the
case progresses, more complicated scenarios requiring
management are presented. Lastly, complications are
covered, which is the final section of each board
scenario. Included are basic topics the surgeon needs to
know, followed by topics that are nice to know, and
numerous highly debated/complex questions that are
discussed among candidates preparing for the exam. It
should be noted that the authors are not privy to any
inside information about the exam. What is presented is
material candidates that have successfully passed the
exam feel is important to know. This book is not
endorsed by American Association of Oral and
Maxillofacial Surgeons or the American Board of Oral and
Maxillofacial Surgery.
Clinical Informatics Study Guide John T. Finnell
2015-11-09 This books provides content that arms
clinicians with the core knowledge and competencies
necessary to be effective informatics leaders in health
care organizations. The content is drawn from the areas
recognized by the American Council on Graduate Medical
Education (ACGME) as necessary to prepare physicians to
become Board Certified in Clinical Informatics. Clinical
informaticians transform health care by analyzing,
designing, selecting, implementing, managing, and
evaluating information and communication technologies
(ICT) that enhance individual and population health
outcomes, improve patient care processes, and strengthen
the clinician-patient relationship. As the specialty
grows, the content in this book covers areas useful to
nurses, pharmacists, and information science graduate
students in clinical/health informatics programs. These
core competencies for clinical informatics are needed by
all those who lead and manage ICT in health
organizations, and there are likely to be future
professional certifications that require the content in
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this text.
Johns Hopkins Internal Medicine Board Review E-Book
Bimal Ashar 2015-09-16 Don't gamble on the most
important exam of your career... ace the boards with The
Johns Hopkins Internal Medicine Board Review! Brought to
you from the birthplace of Internal Medicine and
regarded as the most effective review tool in the
specialty, it will ensure you're as equipped as possible
on your way to certification or recertification. From
internists to primary care physicians, this no-nonsense
book is a must-have companion for everyone in the field.
Respected experts summarize just the imperative
information you need to know for certification or
recertification. Comprehensive review text, bolded key
information, and helpful tables and algorithms equip you
with all the core knowledge you need. Exam-taking tips
and tricks allow you to go into the exam with
confidence. Features full-color clinical images covering
all the image types you’ll see on the boards, including
x-rays, common skin findings, peripheral blood smears,
ophthalmology findings, and CT and MR images.
Brigham Intensive Review of Internal Medicine Ajay K.
Singh 2014-07-25 Based upon the popular review course
from Harvard Medical School, The Brigham Intensive
Review of Internal Medicine is a comprehensive study
guide for the American Board of Internal Medicine
certification or maintenance of certification
examination as well as for general practice review by
physicians and residents. This authoritative, thorough
resource provides in-depth coverage on all specialties
of internal medicine, as well as palliative care,
occupational medicine, psychiatry, and geriatric
medicine. Editors Ajay K. Singh and Joseph Loscalzo
recruited leading authorities from Harvard as well as
former chief residents at Brigham and Women's Hospital
to contribute to this book. Featuring over 600 board
review questions, with numerous tables and figures,
chapters offer detailed discussions with emphasis on
essential learning points. Over 100 chapters are
organized into 10 broad sections, with one additional
section dedicated to board simulation. As the required
content for the American Board of Internal Medicine
continues to evolve, studying can prove challenging. The
Brigham Intensive Review of Internal Medicine is the
ideal study guide for anyone preparing for certification
or recertification.
Gastroenterology and Hepatology Board Review: Pearls of
Wisdom, Third Edition John DiBaise 2012-05-22 An
intense, streamlined review for the gastroenterology
board exam Gatroenterology and Hepatology Board Review:
Pearls of Wisdom, 3e is a unique question and singleanswer review for gastroenterology in-service and board
exams. The book features about 3,500 questions with only
the correct answer provided, reinforcing the answer
students need to remember on exam day. Emphasis is
placed on distilling key facts and clinical pearls
essential for exam success. Features NEW chapter
organization by anatomy to help poinpoint areas of
weakness FULL COLOR image gallery NEW chapters on
Radiography and Endoscopy
500 Single Best Answers in Medicine Sukhpreet Singh Dubb
2011-08-26 Single Best Answer (SBA) examinations are an
increasingly popular means of testing medical students
and those undertaking postgraduate qualifications in a
number of subject areas. Written by a final year medical
student, junior doctors and experienced clinicians, 500
Single Best Answers in Medicine provides invaluable
guidance from authors who unde
Cutaneous T-Cell Lymphoma Herschel S. Zackheim
2004-10-28 Cutaneous T-cell lymphoma (CTCL) is a general
term for many lymphomas of the skin including mycosis
Fungoides and Sezary syndrome. This book presents the
state of the art in CTCL epidemiology, clinical
features, pathology, immunochemistry, diagnostic
molecular techniques, staging and prognosis, and
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treatment. Edited by one of the leading experts in the
disease, Cutaneous T-Cell Lymphoma: Mycosis Fungoides
and Sezary Syndrome provides comprehensive coverage of
the disease and presents techniques for diagnosis and
state-of-the-art treatment modalities, such as
ultraviolet light, steroids, and topical
chemotherapeutics.
ENT Board Prep Fred Lin 2013-12-11 ENT Board Prep is a
high-yield review that is an ideal study guide for the
ENT in-service and board exams. While other review
guides are low yield or more of a textbook, this is
quick, concise, and easy-to-use, providing everything
you need to know in a easy to digest format. ENT Board
Prep offers review on sections such as cancer, ear,
sinus, plastics, sleep, and laryngology, as well as case
studies useful for studying for the oral board exams.
Written and edited by leaders in the field, this book
aims to serve future residents and fellows in those
crucial weeks leading up to the ENT board exam.
Ace of Hearts: Flashcards for Cardiovascular Board
Review Kedar D Sankholkar 2022-12-09 Hundreds of durable
high-yield flashcards provide the authoritative, needto-know information you need to ace the ABIM exam
Covering board exam topics on cardiovascular medicine,
300 Flashcards for the Cardiology Boards provide exam
strategies, test-taking tips, and access to educational
podcasts. Flashcards provide reviews of all topics
appearing on the American Board of Internal Medicine
(ABIM) cardiology exam, including the fundamentals of
valvular disease, coronary artery disease, heart failure
and cardiomyopathies, arrhythmias, hypertension,
vascular diseases, congenital heart disease, and
pericardial disease. 300 Flashcards for the Cardiology
Boards is perfect quick, on-the-go review, as well as a
more in-depth refresher for practicing cardiologists,
and can replace in-person review courses that cost
thousands. Features High-Yield Clinical Pearls Evidencebased, including ACC/AHA Guidelines Includes podcasts to
consider on-the-go studying Free content updates
available on AccessCardiology Pre-punched holes enable
readers to remove cards and create customized study
decks Podcasts available on AccessCardiology, iTunes,
Google, Spotify, and other platforms
Mayo Clinic Internal Medicine Board Review Christopher
M. Wittich 2016-08-28 The 11th edition of Mayo Clinic
Internal Medicine Board Review is fully revised to
reflect the latest information necessary to prepare for
the American Board of Internal Medicine Certification
and Maintenance of Certification examinations. Published
in an all-inclusive and easy-to-use volume, the book
provides a wide array of concise chapters that review
focused subjects within each specialty, followed by a
series of questions and answers at the end of each
section. With this new formatting, readers can study by
fitting review into their busy schedules. This
authoritative resource provides a succinct review of
allergy, cardiology, endocrinology, gastroenterology and
hepatology, general internal medicine, hematology,
infectious diseases, nephrology, neurology, oncology,
psychiatry, pulmonology, and rheumatology. This book is
a necessary resource for anyone studying for board
examinations and is an important addition for those
looking to include a reference on internal medicine to
their medical library. Key Features of the 11th Edition:
-Each chapter includes key facts and key definitions to
highlight important information without breaking up the
reading flow of the chapter; -Each section includes
color-coded tabs to facilitate reviewing and studying; The entire book is highly illustrated with figures,
tables, and boxes to improve comprehension.
Pocket Medicine Marc S Sabatine 2013-10-07 Prepared by
residents and attending physicians at Massachusetts
General Hospital, this pocket-sized looseleaf is one of
the best-selling references for medical students,
interns, and residents on the wards and candidates
abim-exam-flashcard-study-system-abim-test-practice-questions-and-review-for-the-american-board-of-internal-medicine

reviewing for internal medicine board exams. In bulleted
lists, tables, and algorithms, Pocket Medicine provides
key clinical information about common problems in
internal medicine, cardiology, pulmonary medicine,
gastroenterology, nephrology, hematology-oncology,
infectious diseases, endocrinology, and rheumatology.
This Fifth Edition is fully updated and includes a
sixteen-page color insert with key and classic abnormal
images. If you purchased a copy of Sabatine: Pocket
Medicine 5e, ISBN 978-1-4511-8237-8, please make note of
the following important correction on page 1-36: Oral
anticoagulation (Chest 2012;141:e531S; EHJ 2012;33:2719;
Circ 2013;127:1916) All valvular AF as stroke risk very
high Nonvalv. AF: stroke risk ~4.5%/y; anticoag ® 68% ¯
stroke; use a risk score to guide Rx: CHADS2: CHF (1
point), HTN (1), Age =75 y (1), DM (1), prior Stroke/TIA
(2) CHA2DS2-VASc: adds 65+74 y (1) =75 y (2), vasc dis.
[MI, Ao plaque, or PAD (1)]; ? (1) score ³2 ® anticoag;
score 1 ® consider anticoag or ASA (? latter reasonable
if risk factor age 65-74 y, vasc dis. or ?);
antithrombotic Rx even if rhythm control [SCORE
CORRECTED] Rx options: factor Xa or direct thrombin
inhib (non-valv only; no monitoring required) or
warfarin (INR 2-3; w/ UFH bridge if high risk of
stroke); if Pt refuses anticoag, consider ASA + clopi
or, even less effective, ASA alone (NEJM 2009;360:2066)
Please make note of this correction in your copy of
Sabatine: Pocket Medicine 5e immediately and contact
LWW,,s Customer Service Department at 1.800.638.3030 or
1.301.223.2300 so that you may be issued a corrected
page 1-36. You may also download a PDF of page 1-36 by
clicking HERE. All copies of Pocket Medicine, 5e with
the ISBN: 978-1-4511-9378-7 include this correction.
Gastroenterology Board Exam Secrets Study Guide:
Gastroenterology Test Review for the Abim
Gastroenterology Certification Examination
Gastroenterology Exam Secrets Test Prep 2014-03-31
Gastroenterology Board Exam Secrets helps you ace the
ABIM Gastroenterology Certification Examination without
weeks and months of endless studying. Our comprehensive
Gastroenterology Board Exam Secrets study guide is
written by our exam experts, who painstakingly
researched every topic and concept that you need to know
to ace your test. Our original research reveals specific
weaknesses that you can exploit to increase your exam
score more than you've ever imagined. Gastroenterology
Board Exam Secrets includes: The 5 Secret Keys to
Gastroenterology Exam Success: Time is Your Greatest
Enemy, Guessing is Not Guesswork, Practice Smarter, Not
Harder, Prepare, Don't Procrastinate, Test Yourself; A
comprehensive General Strategy review including: Make
Predictions, Answer the Question, Benchmark, Valid
Information, Avoid Fact Traps, Milk the Question, The
Trap of Familiarity, Eliminate Answers, Tough Questions,
Brainstorm, Read Carefully, Face Value, Prefixes, Hedge
Phrases, Switchback Words, New Information, Time
Management, Contextual Clues, Don't Panic, Pace
Yourself, Answer Selection, Check Your Work, Beware of
Directly Quoted Answers, Slang, Extreme Statements,
Answer Choice Families; A comprehensive Content review
including: Gastroesophageal Reflux Disease, Lower
Esophageal Sphincter, GERD, Helicobacter Pylori,
Barrett's Esophagus, Esophageal Cancer, Achalasia,
Peptic Ulcer Disease, Gastritis, Gastroparesis, Cyclic
Vomiting Syndrome, Dumping Syndrome, Functional
Dyspepsia, Malabsorption, Defective Nutrient Hydrolysis,
Impaired Micelle Formation, Bacterial Overgrowth,
Enteral Nutrition, Oligomeric Formulas, Elemental
Formulas, Hepatic Disease, Renal Disease, HIV Infection,
AIDS Enteropathy, Management of Diarrhea, Kaposi
Sarcoma, Biliary Disease, Diverticulitis, GI Endocrine
Tumors, Carcinoid Syndrome, GI Bleeding, Angiodysplasia,
Dieulafoy Lesion, Radiation Proctitis, and much more...
Mayo Clinic Gastroenterology and Hepatology Board Review
Stephen C. Hauser 2005-08-29 Written in a quick-review
3/7

Downloaded from kcwiki.moe on September 27, 2022 by
guest

format perfect for the busy student and clinician, this
Second Edition stands as the most illustrative and indepth guide available to prepare for the
gastroenterology board and recertification exams.
Supplying readers with an armamentarium of case-based
presentations, 219 quality images, and more than 400
references for f
Master the Wards: Surgery Flashcards Niket Sonpal
2015-12-03 The perfect way to master the wards and
review for shelf and USMLE/COMLEX exams –150 surgery
cases in a convenient flashcard format! Created by Niket
Sonpal, MD, and Conrad Fischer, MD, noted educators and
bestselling authors of numerous test prep resources,
Master the Wards: Surgery Flashcards is a boxed set of
150 expertly crafted study flashcards that help students
master high-yield topics and sharpen their clinical
decision-making skills so they can excel on the boards,
shelf exams, and wards. Produced in full color with
clinical photos and designed to conveniently fit into a
lab coat pocket, each flashcard includes a clinical
vignette and Q&A on diagnosis, physical findings, tests,
and treatment. Master Tips highlighting frequently
tested items help you stand out on rounds. • 150
flashcards designed by test prep experts – a convenient
resource for rapid and effective review • Master Tips
help students stand out on rounds • Part of the Master
the Wards series from superstar Conrad Fischer
Rheumatology Secrets Sterling G. West 2014-11-05 Stay up
to date on the latest common and uncommon rheumatic
disorders with Rheumatology Secrets Plus. This enhanced
medical reference book addresses thetreatment of common
and uncommon rheumatic disorders, with each chapter
reviewing basic immunology and pathophysiology,
important disease manifestations, and practical
management issues. The user-friendly style of the
popularSecrets Series® makes this updated volume a
valuable addition to your library! Review basic
immunology and pathophysiology, important disease
manifestations, and practical management issues related
to rheumatic disorders. Apply the latest knowledge and
techniques with content thoroughly updated by leaders in
the field.Quickly review key concepts with improved
"Plus" formatting, such as larger figures and easier-toread text.Enhance your reference power through a
question-and-answer format, bulleted lists, mnemonics,
"Key Points" summaries, lists of useful web sites, and
practical tips from the authors.Improve content
knowledge with a special chapter containing "Top 100
Secrets," providing an overview of essential material
for last-minute study or self-assessment.Expert Consult
eBook version included with purchase. This enhanced
eBook experienceallows you to search all of the text,
figures, references, and videos from the book on a
variety of devices.
CCM Certification Study Guide 2019-2020 Ascencia Nursing
Exam Prep Team 2019-04-07 You might think this is just
another study guide. However, our healthcare test prep
isn't like other study guides. Because Ascencia Test
Prep's unofficial CCM Certification Study Guide
2019-2020: Certified Case Manager Test Preparation and
Practice Questions for the CCM Certification Exam offers
you examples, graphics, and information, you'll benefit
from a quick yet total review of everything on the exam!
Imagine having your test prep materials on your phone or
tablet! Ascencia Test Prep's CCM Certification Study
Guide 2019-2020 comes with FREE practice questions,
online flash cards, study "cheat" sheets, and 35 test
tips, all available online. These easy to use materials
will give you the edge you need to pass your exam the
first time. The Commission for Case Manager
Certification (CCMC) was not involved in the creation or
production of this product, is not in any way affiliated
with Ascencia Test Prep, and does not sponsor or endorse
this product. Ascencia Test Prep's CCM Certification
Study Guide 2019-2020 offers you a full review of the
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subjects covered on the Certified Strength and
Conditioning Specialist exam, test tips and strategies,
real-world examples, and worked through practice
problems. Our book covers: Case Management Concepts Care
Delivery Reimbursement Psychosocial Concepts and Support
Systems Quality and Outcomes Evaluation and Measurements
Rehabilitation Concepts and Strategies Ethical, Legal,
and Practice Standards Practice Test ... and also
includes one FULL practice test, so that you will be
ready on test day.
Abim Exam Flashcard Study System Abim Exam Secrets
2010-08-01
Mayo Clinic Internal Medicine Board Review Questions and
Answers Robert D. Ficalora 2013-07-08 This question-andanswer companion to Mayo Clinic Internal Medicine Board
Review, 10th Edition, tests physicians and physiciansin-training on all relevant material related to the
goals set forth by ABIM to ensure the success of
internal medicine clinicians. By dividing each chapter
according to a major subspecialty and with every
question structured as a mock clinical interview, Mayo
Clinic Internal Medicine Board Review: Questions and
Answers is the perfect study tool for physicians-intraining and practicing clinicians preparing themselves
for board examinations in internal medicine.
Mksap 17 Cardiovascular Medicine Andrew Wang 2015
Acing the Hepatology Questions on the GI Board Exam
Brennan M. R. Spiegel 2012 Until now, there has been no
single, slim, but high-yield volume that summarises the
hepatology you need to know for the boards. This book
has it nailed. The authors have collected every pearl of
wisdom, high-yield factlet, liver ""board buzzword,""
hepatic micrograph, and classic liver imaging study they
could muster, all while keeping the book a manageable
size - because who has time for more than manageable
when you're busy?
Oncology Board Review, Third Edition Francis P. Worden,
MD 2021-11-10 Now in its third edition, Oncology Board
Review: Blueprint Study Guide and Q&A is designed to
help you prepare for the American Board of Internal
Medicine (ABIM) Medical Oncology Certification Exam.
This comprehensive digital resource has been revised to
include new treatment regimens, clinical guidelines, and
other advancements impacting the field as well as
updated board-style Q&A. Dedicated sections cover
hematological malignancies and solid tumors with a
templated chapter approach highlighting epidemiology,
etiology and risk factors, diagnostic criteria, staging,
signs and symptoms of the disease, prognostic factors,
indications for treatment, and special considerations.
Later sections address other topics found on the exam,
including cancer genetics and tumor biology, supportive
and palliative care, bone marrow transplantation, and
biostatistics. With more than 240 practice questions and
detailed rationales, Oncology Board Review gives you the
tools to study your way and the confidence to pass the
first time! Key Features: Aligns with the latest ABIM
Medical Oncology Certification Exam blueprint Provides a
comprehensive yet concise review of all hematologic
malignancies and solid tumors Covers anticancer
therapies, clinical research methodology, survivorship
and palliative care, and more areas found on the exam
Revised to include new treatment recommendations and FDA
approvals Includes end-of-chapter assessment questions
with detailed rationales - a total of more than 240
questions throughout
Nephrology and Hypertension Board Review Phuong-Chi Pham
2020-11-03 Regarded as the “go-to” book for those
seeking certification and recertification in nephrology
with the American Board of Internal Medicine, Nephrology
and Hypertension Board Review prepares you for success
on the nephrology board exam. The fully updated second
edition proportionally covers all topics listed in the
blueprint for the exam, using a concise outline format,
numerous illustrations, and many new features that
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promote high-yield studying and effective retention of
complex material. Board-type questions in every chapter
provide ample opportunity to practice and help you
identify areas for further study.
Acing the GI Board Exam Brennan M. R. Spiegel 2009 In
today's fast-paced world, gastroenterology & hepatology
residents and fellows struggle to find the time to study
for the board exams, prepare for teaching rounds, or
just plain read. What is the best way to effectively
prepare and study if reading multiple resources can't
seem to fit into your daily schedule? The answer to your
study questions (and study time!) can be found inside:
Acing the GI Board Exam: The Ultimate Crunch-Time
Resource Traditional textbooks usually feature long and
detailed discussions that are not directly relevant to
board and re-certification exams. On the flip side, many
board review manuals provide lists and bullet points
lacking sufficient background and context. Acing the GI
Board Exam by Dr. Brennan Spiegel aims to fill the unmet
need in board review by presenting time-tested and highyield information in a rational, useful, and
contextually appropriate format. Why You Will Need to
Read Acing the GI Board Exam: • Carefully vetted boardstyle vignettes with color images • Comprehensive yet
succinct answers using a high-yield format • Emphasis on
key clinical pearls and “board buzzwords” • Answers to
classic board “threshold values” questions that you need
to know but always seem to forget (eg how high must
gastrin rise for a secretin stimulation test to be
positive?) • Rapid fire crunch time exam with 170
classic one-liners such as: Alopecia + dystrophic nails
+ colon polyps = Diagnosis Chapters Include: • A
compilation of general lessons learned from past testtakers • “Tough Stuff” board review vignettes • Board
review “Clinical Threshold Values” • “Crunch-Time” Self
Test – time to get your game on! With its focus on pearl
after pearl, emphasis on images, and attention to highyield “tough stuff” vignettes you don't know the answers
to (yet), Acing the GI Board Exam is truly the ultimate
crunch-time resource for acing the GI and Hepatology
examination, taking re-certifying examinations, looking
good on clerkship rounds, or for just challenging
yourself with interesting and entertaining vignettes.
High Yield Internal Medicine Board Exam Pearls Knowmedge
This book contains chapters covering High-Yield pearls
for all major categories seen on the Internal Medicine
Board Exam / Shelf Exam. The chapters were created using
the ABIM Internal Medicine Board Exam Blueprint. It is
relevant for anyone interested in Internal Medicine
information, including those preparing for the NBME
Internal Medicine Shelf Exam and the USMLE Step 3 exam.
Topics covered include Cardiovascular Disease,
Endocrinology & Metabolism, Gastroenterology, General
Internal Medicine, Hematology, Infectious Disease,
Nephrology / Urology, Oncology, Neurology, Dermatology,
Pulmonary Disease & Critical Care, Rheumatology /
Orthopedics The book also contains 2 bonus chapters on
how to study for the ABIM Internal Medicine Exam and the
NBME Internal Medicine Shelf Exam. For more information
visit www.knowmedge.com
Absolute Rheumatology Review Petros Efthimiou 2019-09-13
This book provides a concise and up-to-date review of
key rheumatology topics along with extensive practice
questions to assist in preparing for the American Board
of Internal Medicine (ABIM) Rheumatology Certification
Exam. Each chapter focuses on a single disease and
starts with a short review (primarily tables and
figures) to highlight the main points and key issues.
The review is followed by 10-20 board-style multiple
choice questions with detailed explanations for each
topic. The chapters and associated preparation questions
are written by established experts from top institutions
in the United States. The book concludes with a 50question practice test reflecting the format used by the
ABIM Board Certification Exam. Absolute Rheumatology
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Review is an essential resource for not only graduate
students, residents, and fellows in rheumatology and
internal medicine studying for board exams but also
rheumatologists, physicians, and related professionals
preparing for recertification.
Master the Boards USMLE Step 2 CK Conrad Fischer
2017-07-04 Featuring exclusive tips and targeted review
from USMLE expert Conrad Fischer, MD, Master the Boards
USMLE Step 2 CK has the information you need to excel on
the exam and match into the residency program you want.
Designed to work with Kaplan's Step 2 High Yield course,
this edition features exam-style questions and is the
highest yield full-color review book for the Clinical
Knowledge exam. If it is not likely to appear on the
test, it is not in this book. The Best Review New design
with hundreds of full-color diagnostic images,
algorithms, and tables New biostatistics chapter and
expanded disease coverage, with dozens of new topics
including Zika and Ebola Logical, step-by-step approach
to patient care Disease topics are presented in examstyle format for realistic review: What is the most
likely diagnosis? What is the best initial test? What is
the most accurate diagnostic test? What is the
treatment? Expert Guidance Avoid surprises on Test Day
with exclusive tips and targeted review from USMLE
expert Conrad Fischer, MD. Expert test-taking advice,
including tips for recognizing incorrect answers and
guidance on the order in which steps should be taken. We
invented test prep—Kaplan (www.kaptest.com) has been
helping students for almost 80 years. Our proven
strategies have helped legions of students achieve their
dreams.
Introduction to Law Beth Walston-Dunham 2011-07-26 This
best-selling text creates an awareness and appreciation
for the effect that law has on virtually every facet of
modern life and society. Beginning with a detailed look
at the organization of the U.S. system of government,
the text guides students through each of the primary
substantive areas of law with realistic assignments,
relevant ethical considerations, and easy-to-understand
judicial opinions that reinforce chapter topics. From
fundamental concepts to emerging legal topics,
INTRODUCTION TO LAW presents the terminology,
principles, and cases that are having an impact on
society--and on many professions--today. Important
Notice: Media content referenced within the product
description or the product text may not be available in
the ebook version.
The ABSITE Review Steven M. Fiser 2019-03-25 The first
outline-style ABSITE review book is still the best! The
ABSITE Review, 6th Edition, remains your #1 choice for
effective, efficient review for this critically
important exam. Written in a high-yield, memoryprompting outline format, Dr. Fiser’s concise handbook
covers every topic on the American Board of Surgery InTraining Examination, thoroughly updated for today’s
residents. It provides a rapid review of essential
surgery information with sufficient explanation to build
knowledge and confidence as you prepare for the ABSITE.
The Cleveland Clinic Cardiology Board Review Brian P.
Griffin 2006-11-01 The Cleveland Clinic Cardiology Board
Review offers thorough preparation for board
certification and recertification exams in cardiology.
It is written by distinguished clinicians from the
Cleveland Clinic Foundation's Department of
Cardiovascular Medicine and based on the Cleveland
Clinic Foundation's popular annual Intensive Review of
Cardiology course. In 62 chapters, the book provides a
comprehensive, state-of-the-art review of every area of
contemporary cardiovascular medicine. Emphasis is on
board relevant clinical material and accurate real-world
clinical decision making. More than 400 illustrations
and numerous tables facilitate quick review. Boardformat questions with answers and explanations appear at
the end of each section.
5/7

Downloaded from kcwiki.moe on September 27, 2022 by
guest

ABIM Exam Secrets Mometrix Media 2014-03-31 ***Includes
Practice Test Questions*** ABIM Exam Secrets helps you
ace the American Board of Internal Medicine Exam,
without weeks and months of endless studying. Our
comprehensive ABIM Exam Secrets study guide is written
by our exam experts, who painstakingly researched every
topic and concept that you need to know to ace your
test. Our original research reveals specific weaknesses
that you can exploit to increase your exam score more
than you've ever imagined. ABIM Exam Secrets includes:
The 5 Secret Keys to ABIM Test Success: Time is Your
Greatest Enemy, Guessing is Not Guesswork, Practice
Smarter, Not Harder, Prepare, Don't Procrastinate, Test
Yourself; A comprehensive General Strategy review
including: Make Predictions, Answer the Question,
Benchmark, Valid Information, Avoid Fact Traps, Milk the
Question, The Trap of Familiarity, Eliminate Answers,
Tough Questions, Brainstorm, Read Carefully, Face Value,
Prefixes, Hedge Phrases, Switchback Words, New
Information, Time Management, Contextual Clues, Don't
Panic, Pace Yourself, Answer Selection, Check Your Work,
Beware of Directly Quoted Answers, Slang, Extreme
Statements, Answer Choice Families; A comprehensive
Medical review including: Nervous System, Signs and
Symptoms, Major Hormones, Respiratory System, Cardiac
Review, Breathing Sounds, Proper Medication, Maternal
Responses, Psychological Processes, Blood and Urine
Values, Dermatology Review, Pediatric Conditions,
Obstetrics/Gynecology Review, Musculoskeletal
Conditions, GI Disease Review, Arrhythmias Review,
Mouth, Ear, and Eye Review, Pulmonary Disease Review,
Developmental Milestones, Organ Functions,
Cardiovascular Disease Review, Burn and Wound Care,
Disease Relativity, Pathological Conditions, Basic
Tissues, Microbiology; A comprehensive Pharmacology
review including: Cholinomimetrics, Anticholinergics,
Adrenegic Agonists, Adrenergic Antagonists, Centrally
Acting Agents, Direct Acting Relaxants, and much more...
A Comprehensive Review For the Certification and
Recertification Examinations for Physician Assistants
Claire Babcock O'Connell 2014-03-11 "Published in
collaboration with AAPA and PAEA."
Master the Wards: Internal Medicine Handbook Conrad
Fischer 2016-06-22 Master the Wards: Internal Medicine
Handbook improves your confidence so you can survive the
clerkship and ace the shelf. With this in hand, you can
arrive prepared on day 1 of your medicine rotation.
Written by a residency director who has been a clerkship
director--and once, long ago, a med student just like
you!--this handbook presents a core set of diseases and
disorders from the point of view of how patients
present, and teaches you how to assess patients
beginning with their chief complaints. Special features
help you look like a rock star and improve patient
safety: Organized by chief complaint Round-Saver tips
help you delivery quality care How NOT to Kill Your
Patient boxes point you to critical "don't miss"
diagnoses and things to look out for Things You Will Be
Asked On Rounds boxes prep you for attendings' questions
Mayo Clinic Internal Medicine Board Review Questions and
Answers Robert D. Ficalora 2013-08-15 Companion volume
to: Mayo Clinic internal medicine board review. 10th ed.
c2013.
Improving Diagnosis in Health Care National Academies of
Sciences, Engineering, and Medicine 2016-01-29 Getting
the right diagnosis is a key aspect of health care - it
provides an explanation of a patient's health problem
and informs subsequent health care decisions. The
diagnostic process is a complex, collaborative activity
that involves clinical reasoning and information
gathering to determine a patient's health problem.
According to Improving Diagnosis in Health Care,
diagnostic errors-inaccurate or delayed diagnosespersist throughout all settings of care and continue to
harm an unacceptable number of patients. It is likely
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that most people will experience at least one diagnostic
error in their lifetime, sometimes with devastating
consequences. Diagnostic errors may cause harm to
patients by preventing or delaying appropriate
treatment, providing unnecessary or harmful treatment,
or resulting in psychological or financial
repercussions. The committee concluded that improving
the diagnostic process is not only possible, but also
represents a moral, professional, and public health
imperative. Improving Diagnosis in Health Care a
continuation of the landmark Institute of Medicine
reports To Err Is Human (2000) and Crossing the Quality
Chasm (2001) finds that diagnosis-and, in particular,
the occurrence of diagnostic errorsâ€"has been largely
unappreciated in efforts to improve the quality and
safety of health care. Without a dedicated focus on
improving diagnosis, diagnostic errors will likely
worsen as the delivery of health care and the diagnostic
process continue to increase in complexity. Just as the
diagnostic process is a collaborative activity,
improving diagnosis will require collaboration and a
widespread commitment to change among health care
professionals, health care organizations, patients and
their families, researchers, and policy makers. The
recommendations of Improving Diagnosis in Health Care
contribute to the growing momentum for change in this
crucial area of health care quality and safety.
Handbook of Test Security James A. Wollack 2013-09-02
High stakes tests are the gatekeepers to many
educational and professional goals. As such, the
incentive to cheat is high. This Handbook is the first
to offer insights from experts within the testing
community, psychometricians, and policymakers to
identify and develop best practice guidelines for the
design of test security systems for a variety of testing
genres. Until now this information was scattered and
often resided inside testing companies. As a result,
rather than being able to learn from each other’s
experiences, each testing entity was left to re-create
their own test security wheel. As a whole the book
provides invaluable insight into the prevalence of
cheating and “best practices” for designing security
plans, training personnel, and detecting and
investigating misconduct, to help develop more secure
testing systems and reduce the likelihood of future
security breaches. Actual case studies from a variety of
settings bring to life how security systems really work.
Examples from both domestic and international programs
are provided. Highlights of coverage include: • Best
practices for designing secure tests • Analysis of
security vulnerabilities for all genres of testing •
Practical cheating prevention and detection strategies •
Lessons learned in actual security violations in high
profile testing programs. Part I focuses on how tests
are delivered for paper-and-pencil, technology-based,
and classroom testing and writing assessment. Each
chapter addresses the prevalence of the problem and
threats to security, prevention, and detection. Part II
addresses issues essential to maintaining a secure
testing program such as planning and monitoring,
physical security, the detection of group-based
cheating, investigating misconduct, and communicating
about security-related issues. Part III examines actual
examples of cheating-- how the cheating was done, how it
was detected, and the lessons learned. Part III provides
insight into security issues within each of the
Association of Test Publishers’ four divisions:
certification/licensure, clinical, educational, and
industrial/organizational testing. Part III’s conclusion
revisits the issues addressed in the case studies and
identifies common themes. Intended for organizations,
professionals, educators, policy makers, researchers,
and advanced students that design, develop, or use high
stakes tests, this book is also ideal for graduate level
courses on test development, educational measurement, or
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